
 

 

August 27, 2020 

The Honorable Mark Green 
7th Congressional District of Tennessee 
533 Cannon House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515 

Dear Congressman Green, 

On behalf of the 2.2 million members of AMAC – Association of Mature American Citizens, 
including over 6,300 residing in the 7th Congressional District, I write to offer our support for 
enactment of H.R. 7249, the “Our Money in China Transparency Act.” 

During the current COVID-19 pandemic, the communist Chinese government has demonstrated 
its duplicity by taking no responsibility for the spread of the coronavirus and the resulting 
economic havoc it has wreaked. From manipulating the World Health Organization’s response 
to the coronavirus, to allowing Chinese nationals to travel throughout the world after its 
detection, to blaming the virus on America, China has proven to be no friend to the United 
States.  

AMAC members are demanding that China be held accountable for this crisis and your bill is 
certainly another good step to bring sunlight upon U.S. taxpayer dollars going to China. 
Accordingly, this is a very strong and needed bill to require annual reporting as part of 
submission of the President’s Budget to Congress on planned and prior Federal funds destined 
to be transferred to or paid to persons and entities of China, as well as activities conducted in 
collaboration with China.  

Thank you, Congressman Green for this introducing this legislation.  AMAC salutes your efforts 
during this time in our history and is pleased to offer our support for enactment of H.R. 7249.  

Sincerely, 

Bob Carlstrom 
President, 
AMAC Action 


